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NEW DELHI–INDIA–2024 FINNISH EDUCATION DELEGATION

Finnish Education Delegation  

in New Delhi 17-20 SEPTEMBER 2024

In connection with the DIDAC India event, a delegation of Finnish education experts 

and education service providers is visiting New Delhi. 

Throughout the week, there will be several opportunities to meet with members of  

the delegation. For those visiting the DIDAC India exhibition, the Education Finland 

pavilion introduces different elements and represents levels of Finnish education,  

from early childhood education and care to higher education. 

The Finnish experts will be taking part in the workshops held during the event and  

the audience will have a chance to learn and experience methods utilized in Finnish 

education. 

Date: Wednesday 18.9

Time: 15:00 – 16:00

Venue: Exhibition Arena

Topic: Excellence quality of Finnish 

education: what, how and why

Workshop 1 Workshop 2

Date: Friday 20.9

Time: 12:30 – 13:30

Venue: Exhibition Arena

Topic: Developing future-ready education 

today: Adapting Finnish education for India



FINNISH EDUCATION DELEGATION

According to the Legatum 
Prosperity Index, Finland 
ranks second out of 167 
countries in education. 
The global index measures 
access to education, 
quality of education and 
human capital.

Source: The Legatum Prosperity Index 2023

ND EDUCATION

RD RIGHTS
OF
CHILDREN

Finland ranks third on The
KidsRights Index that
measures how children’s
rights are respected
worldwide and to what
extent countries are
committed to improving
the rights of children.
Finland ranks among the
best in category right to
education.

Source: The KidsRights Index 2023

WHY FINLAND

World-leading country in education 

and edtech innovation

The Finnish excellence in education lies in the strong emphasis on  

lifelong learning. Thus, the aim has been to continuously develop all 

the levels of education.

Our early childhood and K12 core curricula have been implemented high- 

lighting the importance of individual approach and the 21st century skills.  

In vocational education and training, the collaboration with companies is 

stronger than ever before due to the reform launched in the beginning of 2018.

In higher education the vision for 2030 targets to world-class science, R&D 

and education. Our educational institutes are ready to support the develop-

ment of e.g. teachers’ competencies, curricula, learning environments and 

digitalization of the schools.

Finland enjoys one of the most advanced and expansive selection of edu- 

cational technology for all levels of education, ranging from formal to 

extracurricular learning. Educational technology in Finland is teacher- 

driven, and there is a good understanding how the technology can com-

plement innovative teaching methods. In combination with the country´s 

strong ICT sector and a booming gaming industry this has helped to create 

favorable conditions for developing cutting-edge digital learning solutions 

that make learning fun.

To succeed in a constantly changing world, you have to change as well.  

Finland has reinvented itself in just one short century – and we’re still at it. 

Our national character and Northern heritage have boosted us to the top of 

all kinds of country rankings, especially on education. Certainly, you can 

benefit from our fresh ideas, extensive knowledge and innovative solutions 

for education.
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MARTINA NISULA

Senior Specialist

Education Finland

martina.nisula@oph.fi

Education Finland is a governmental cluster programme supporting the best Finnish 

educational providers in their growth on international markets. The programme is 

coordinated by the Finnish National Agency for Education and funded by the Ministry of 

Education and Culture. To become a member, companies must meet strict membership 

criteria and commit to a code of conduct putting the benefit of the client in the centre. 

The selected members are given the opportunity to use a label of official membership.

The members represent educational institutes at all levels of education and private 

companies. Our members’ expertise covers educational and learning products – 

technologies, programs, applications, digital learning suites and software, educational 

content and materials – to services such as teacher training, pedagogical and vocational 

programs.

The programme is a hub of Finnish expertise and solutions that can help your 

organisation and your target groups succeed.

WWW.EDUCATIONFINLAND.FI

JAAKKO SKANTSI

Programme Director

Education Finland

jaakko.skantsi@oph.fi

EDUCATION FINLAND MEMBERS

IN THE NEW DELHI DELEGATION
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HERAMB KULKARNI

CEO

heramb.kulkarni@ccefinland.org

JOAKIM ROWLEY

Education Growth Manager

joakim.rowley@ccefinland.org

WWW.CCEFINLAND.ORG

CCE Finland transforms education through creativity via various offerings: 

1.	 Accreditation: CCE Finland NEP Accreditation, SISU 

2.	 Preschool Franchise & Preschool Accreditation 

3.	 Finland Education Tour: Finnish education experiences 

4.	 AI Enabled Schools: Integrates AI in teaching/admin 

5.	 SISU Box: Play-based learning tools for early education 

CCE Finland helps educators achieve excellence!

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 Education travel and visits 

•	 Evaluation and quality assurance 

•	 Learning materials and educational technology 

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 Early childhood education and care 

•	 Primary and lower secondary education 

•	 Professional development 

VARUN PATIL

Country Head India

varun.patil@cesim.com

ABDUL BAZI

VP - Growth

abdul.bazi@cesim.com

WWW.CESIM.COM

Cesim Business Simulations is the world’s leading provider of AI enabled experiential 

business simulations. The simulations offer realistic and immersive learning 

environment for learning core business related concepts including core decision 

making and communication skills.

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 Corporate training 

•	 Learning environments 

•	 Learning materials and educational technology 

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 General upper secondary 

•	 Vocational education and training 

•	 Higher education 
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MARK BARRATT

Director Global Sales and 

Partnerships

mark.barratt@educluster.fi

WWW.EDUCLUSTERFINLAND.FI

EduCluster Finland (ECF), part of the University of Jyväskylä Group, specialises  

in three main areas of focus: *establishing Finnish International Schools overseas, 

*delivering teacher training and professional development international institutions 

and *supporting and delivering innovative approach to vocational education.

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 School concepts 

•	 Teacher training and educational leadership

•	 Working life partnerships and competence development

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 Primary and lower secondary education 

•	 Vocational education and training

•	 Professional development 

SANNA NUMMELA

Service Director

sanna.nummela@educluster.fi

AVAN GOEL

Business Head-South Asia

avan@eduten.com

HENRI MUURIMAA

CEO-Eduten Ltd.

henri@eduten.com

WWW.EDUTEN.COM

Eduten is a gamified and AI-based exercise platform that provides a scientifically 

proven improvement on learning results, teacher wellbeing and student motivation.

Eduten is the most popular digital math tool among Finnish teachers. It is used in 70% 

of schools in Finland. It’s benefits are enjoyed by more than 2.5 million students and 

teachers in 50+ countries across the world.

For more information, please contact at avan@eduten.com or call at +919815808085.

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 Primary and lower secondary education

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 Primary and lower secondary education

•	 General upper secondary 
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HEIKKI VARTIA

Director of  

Global Partnerships

heikki.vartia@heischools.com

ADITI KATARA

Sales Specialist

aditi.katara@heischools.com

WWW.HEISCHOOLS.COM

1.	 HEI Schools Learning Center concept is for operators who want to run  

a preschool or a K12 schools under the HEI Schools name and brand 

2.	 For preschools operating under their own brand, we provide Toolkit Curriculum  

for a syllabus with Finnish ECE principles and practices and 4-6 play based 

activities per day

3.	 Over 1000 teachers around the globe are enrolled in our Teacher Diploma Program

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 Learning materials and educational technology 

•	 School concepts 

•	 Teacher training and educational leadership 

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 Early childhood education and care 

•	 Primary and lower secondary education 

ANTTI KASKINEN

Co-founder & CEO

antti.kaskinen@fges.fi

WWW.FGES.FI

At Finnish Global Education Solutions, we offer a range of services to help schools 

thrive. Whether you’re starting a new school, looking to improve an existing one, or 

seeking professional development opportunities, our well-defined frameworks and 

practical pedagogical approach ensure continuity and sustainable changes.

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 Learning materials and educational technology 

•	 School concepts 

•	 Teacher training and educational leadership 

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 Early childhood education and care 

•	 Primary and lower secondary education 

•	 Professional development 
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MILLA VAN DER BUR

CEO

milla@kindiedays.com

STELLA GIOTA

Education Specialist

stella@kindiedays.com

WWW.KINDIEDAYS.COM

Kindiedays provides a digital solution, lesson plans and workshops for foundational 

stage. The solutions are flexibly adapted to local needs and support the goals of 

NEP2020.

•	 Customised curriculum for play-based learning

•	 Interactive workshops 

•	 300 experiential lesson plans 

•	 Learning tracking

•	 Family engagement

•	 Learning reports 

Spark the joy for learning with best practices from Finland!

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 Learning environments 

•	 Learning materials and educational technology 

•	 Teacher training and educational leadership 

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 Early childhood education and care 

JARKKO SURAKKA

Key Account Executive

jarkko.surakka@savonia.fi

WWW.SAVONIA.FI/EN/HOMEPAGE/

Savonia UAS is dedicated to the education of strong professionals in seven different 

study fields. Our versatile programmes offer students the opportunity to study in 

modern environment in close collaboration with real working life. Our campuses are 

located in the cities of Kuopio, Iisalmi, and Varkaus. We have over 7000 students from 

which 500 are internationals.

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 Degrees and qualifications 

•	 Teacher training and educational leadership 

•	 Working life partnerships and competence development 

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 Vocational education and training 

•	 Higher education 

•	 Professional development 
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WWW.TUNI.FI/EN

Tampere University of Applied Sciences (TAMK) is one of the largest and most attractive 

university of applied sciences in Finland. TAMK offers over 40 bachelor’s and master’s 

degrees, and various continuous learning. TAMK is famous of working-life cooperation and 

innovative pedagogics, With global partners, we provide teacher and leadership training, 

tailored program for professionals and students.

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 Degrees and qualifications

•	 Teacher training and educational leadership

•	 Working life partnerships and competence development

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 Higher education 

•	 Professional development

HANNU KOPONEN

Business Operations Manager

hannu.koponen@tuni.fi

JOONA ARO

Managing Director

joona.aro@sedu.fi

JUHA-PEKKA HIETALA

Business consultant

juha-pekka.hietala@sedu.fi

WWW.SEDU.FI/EN

Sedu Education Ltd is owned by Seinäjoki Joint Municipal Authority for Education Sedu 

which is a vocational school. Sedu educates 10.000 students per year. Sedu Education 

Ltd provides Finnish language trainings and international recruitment support for 

Finnish companies. Our company organizes also school camps for language training  

and for professional education.

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 Non-formal education, professional development 

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 Vocational education and training 
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PASI TOIVA

CEO

pasi.toiva@wcf.fi

IIDA PELTOMAA

Chief Education Officer

iida.peltomaa@wcf.fi

WWW.WCF.FI

Wise Consulting Finland Oy is an education export company specializing in consulting, 

training services, and educational programs. Their ICT program for ECE and primary 

levels introduces a novel approach to ICT education. This program not only focuses on 

technical competencies but also aims to enhance students’ critical and logical thinking, 

problem-solving, creativity, and innovation abilities.

FIELDS OF EXPERTISE:

•	 Learning environments

•	 Learning materials and educational technology

•	 ICT education

EDUCATIONAL LEVELS:

•	 Early childhood education and care

•	 Primary and lower secondary education

•	 Preschool

TEAM FINLAND KNOWLEDGE NETWORK

The Team Finland network promotes Finland and its interests abroad: the interna-

tionalisation of Finnish enterprises, investments in Finland, and the country brand. 

In India, the key contacts in the education sector are:

LIISA TOIVONEN

Counsellor 

Science and Education Policy

liisa.toivonen@gov.fi

SONALI SAIGAL KAPUR

Senior Advisor,  

Head of Education, Healthcare,

Consumer Business and Food

sonali.kapur@businessfinland.fi

Business Finland office in New Delhi offers advisory services and support for connecting 

Finnish companies with local networks and consultants in India. In the education sector, 

your key Business Finland contacts are:

BUSINESS FINLAND

GITTA PEREZ

Director, Middle East & India  

(Region Head)

gitta.perez@businessfinland.fi

ANURADHA BATRA

Administrative Coordinator 

anuradha.batra@businessfinland.fi

TEAM FINLAND IN INDIA

Liisa Toivonen, PhD, is a Team Finland Knowledge specialist at the Embassy of Finland 

in New Delhi. The Team Finland Knowledge network is tasked with attracting talented 

people to Finland and building contacts in the education sector for sharing Finnish 

knowledge, expertise, and educational innovation.



VISIT OUR WEBSITE

  

WWW.EDUCATIONFINLAND.FI

VIEW OUR AR EXPERIENCE


